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Newsletter #4                                     September 26th, 2025 

Date Upcoming Events 

Sept. 29 School Improvement Day (Students not in 
Attendance) 

Sept. 30 National Day for Truth and Reconciliation (School 
Closed) 

Oct. 3 Class & Individual Photo Day 

  
 

Orange Shirt Day: National Day of Truth and Reconciliation: 

 

                               

 

During this week, students were able to take part in various learning opportunities in their classrooms around 
Truth and Reconciliation.  One of the reflective learning activities we took part in as a whole school was a common 
display in the hallway.  All students were able to trace their hands or have a handprint that was added onto a tree 
cutout in the main foyer.  Students were able to write down why “Every Child Matters” on their hands.  

As a school community we will continue to create a safe and caring space as we are committed to Every Child 
Matters.  Orange Shirt Day continues to reminds us of the importance of this vision.  This can be seen on how the 
empty tree on the left compares to the tree on the right with the hands of our children and the hope that we can have 
for Every Child. On Friday, students also took part in a read-aloud through age-appropriate books that created further 
opportunities to learn and reflect on Truth and Reconciliation and why “Every Child Matters.”   

 

https://gordongreenwood.sd35.bc.ca/


Half-Masting Notice – Tuesday, September 30TH 

 
National Day for Truth and Reconciliation  
Half-masting period: Tuesday, September 30, 2025, from sunrise until sunset. 
  
Half-masting Locations: All British Columbia government buildings and establishments 
across the province. 
  
Where a Canadian flag and a British Columbia flag fly near to one other, both flags should 
be lowered to half-mast. 
 

Half-Masting Notice – Sunday, September 28th 

Police and Peace Officers’ National Memorial Day  
  
Half-masting period:  Sunday, September 28, 2025, from sunrise until sunset. 
  
Half-masting Locations: All British Columbia government buildings and establishments 
across the province. 
  
Where a Canadian flag and a British Columbia flag fly near to one other, both flags should 
be lowered to half-mast. 
  
Notes: Whereas September 28th is on a weekend, if there are no maintenance staff working 
that day it is acceptable to lower flags to half-mast at the end of the day on Friday and 
return them to full mast on Monday morning. 
 

 

Orange Shirt Day: September 26th: 

Throughout the week students and staff acknowledged, honored and continued to learn about Truth and 
Reconciliation.  As a community we wore orange today in order to show our commitment to raise awareness of 
residential schools and to honor the survivors and intergenerational survivors. Students created a display in our main 
foyer where students traced or handprinted their hands.  The hands were displayed as leaves on a tree to show how 
we continue to grow in our learning.  On each of the orange hands, students shared their thoughts on why “Every 
Child Matters”.  I hope that our families had a chance to read the reflection pieces on Meet the Teacher Night.  On 
Tuesday, September 30th, it is the National Day for Truth and Reconciliation.   

  



 



 

Cutlery: 

Please remember to send a spoon or fork if your child needs one for their lunch or snack. We have a very 
limited emergency supply in the office. 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 
 



 



 
 
 



 
               PAC NEWS 
 
      PAC EXECUTIVE      IMPORTANT LINKS 
President             - Danielle Chretien                 ggepac@hotmail.com 

Vice President     - Jenn Sondrup                                                           

Treasurer             - Justine Trenholm                                                

Secretary             - Rhea Fedorchuk 

Hot Lunch            - Julia Sage/ Jenn Borque/ Karen Adams  ggepachotlunch@hotmail.com                        

DPAC                 

Social Media Coordinator (Member at Large) - Elaine Happer 

Event Coordinators (Members at Large) - Chadd Little and Jenn Borque 

Next PAC Meeting –  TBA 

 
PAC Facebook Link:  https://www.facebook.com/groups/252372494939238 

 

Get ready to show your school spirit! Our spirit wear sale is officially open. This year's collection features 
new designs and classic favorites, including hoodies, t-shirts, and hats. Don't miss your chance to grab 
some gear and represent our school. The store is open for a limited time, so place your order today! 

 

https://www.9blocks.ca/gordongreenwoodspiritwear 
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https://ggeelem.wixsite.com/gge-pac

